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Memorial Scholarship 
$1,000 award to a 2018 GlenOak Graduate 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Brian D. Beck Memorial Scholarship 
The Plain Local Schools Foundation and The David Beck family are proud to establish the Brian D. 

Beck Memorial Scholarship.  Brian was a graduate of GlenOak High School, Class of 2008.  He 

participated in the Health Tech program under the direction of Kristen Wellman and Courtney 

Breon.  It was during Brian’s last two years in school and through his involvement in this program 

that he gained the direction and desire to seek a career in a medical related field. 

Funding for this scholarship is thru the annual “father’s Day 5K” road race. The race features a 

special award for any Dad who finishes with their son or daughter.  

Brian was a very special person who could brighten up a room with his smile and laughter.  He 

loved his friends and family and lived every day to the fullest. This scholarship is given in his honor 

to the person who meets the criteria below and who also shows the spirit to live their life to the 

fullest. 

 

 

 

 

Name_______________________________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________________________ 

Parent or Guardian____________________________________________________ 

Telephone______________________ Birthday_________________________ 

Email ________________________________________________________________ 

ACADEMIC INFORMATION 

College you plan to attend______________ Course of Study__________________ 

Have you been accepted _____yes_____not yet 



 

Brian D. Beck Memorial Scholarship 
Please attach the following documents to this application 

 

● REFERENCES 

o ONE WITHIN PLAIN LOCAL SCHOOLS 

o ONE OUTSIDE PLAIN LOCAL SCHOOLS 

● TRANSCRIPT 

● ESSAY  -  PLEASE SUBMIT A ONE-PAGE ESSAY AND ANSWER THE FOLLOWING TWO 

QUESTIONS:  

1. BRIAN LIVED EVERYDAY TO THE FULLEST.  EXPLAIN HOW YOUR LIFE BEST 

REFLECTS THE IDEA OF “CARPE DIEM” AND MAKING EVERYDAY COUNT. 

2. HOW WILL YOU USE YOUR EDUCATION TO MAKE AN IMPACT ON THE WORLD 

AROUND YOU? 

 

 

 

 

 

RETURN ALL MATERIALS TO BY ​March 1, 2018​: 
 

PLAIN LOCAL SCHOOLS FOUNDATION 

C/O GLENOAK HIGH SCHOOL 

1801 SCHNEIDER STREET NE 

CANTON, OHIO 44721 

 

 

 

 


